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As requested, forwarding to you.

Cyndy M. Holda
Public Affairs Specialist
Cape Hatteras NS/Fort Raleigh NHS/Wright Brothers NM
252-473-2111 ext. 148
252-216-6455 cell
252-473-2595 fax
Email: cyndy_holda@nps.gov

----- Forwarded by Cyndy Holda/CAHA/NPS on 02/18/2010 02:47 PM -----

"Kim Mosher"
<kmbythesea@charter.net> 

02/18/2010 01:10 PM

To <Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov>

cc

Subject Message for Mike

Hello Cyndy, Kevin Mc Cabe here. I know some major decisions are being made
right now by Mike. The Park needed some changes and hopefully they will benefit
everyone. However, please remind Mike that Walker Golder, the main non-negotiable
person in all this, use to give windsurfing lessons on the Pond at Cape
Point with no regards for any wildlife or birds in the area. Personally, I do not believe
he has changed much over the years. Lots of people across N.C. and the United
States that are wondering what Audubon has actually done physically and monetarily
to help our National Recreational Park. Please see that Mike gets this and thanks
again for everything.  Regards, Kevin.
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